
 

 

December 7, 2016 
 
 
Peter White 
Andy Cohn 
IJ White Systems 
20 Executive Blvd 
Farmingdale, NY  11735 
 
Re:  Appreciation for the Services of Tracy Moore 
 
Peter and Andy, 
 
Customer service seems to be a lost art in today’s corporate world. However, your 
technical representative Tracy Moore restores my confidence.  Sirs, she is one of a 
kind and is very valuable to your corporation. Like other companies, our company 
acquired capital funding at the end of the year. We needed someone that could help us 
make that happen and Tracy was that person. Her dedication and motivation towards 
building a win-win situation for both of our companies was nothing less than 
outstanding. Tracy is pleasant, hard-working and extremely knowledgeable, a true 
asset. 

I just felt I had to tell you what you already know.  We are spending a lot of money with 
you and I feel it will be the best money spent this year. Again, I wanted to say thank 
you for having someone that really makes the difference. Tracy is wonderful. 

Very Respectfully, 

 

Steven Dawson 
Maintenance Manager  
Advance Pierre Foods 
Caseyville  Illinios Plant 
Cell: 618-301-2110 
Personal cell: 513-781-8785 
steven.dawson@advancepierre.com 
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